
Wallace Hall Update – 02.04.20 - COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 

Primary email address: gw08officewallacehal@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Academy email address: gw08officewallace@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Primary Wordpress website: https://whplearning.wordpress.com/ 

S1-S3 Wordpress website: https://wallacehalllearninghub.wordpress.com/ 

Public Health Phone Number: 01387 272724 

NHS24 Phone Number: 111 

NHS Website: https://www.nhsinform.scot/ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Free School Meals 

If you have tried to order FSM Boxes and have had any problem with that please call the school 

office or email us and we can support you with this. 

Requests for Childcare 

The online booking form will be taken down from the website today and parents will be directed to 

contact the school (hub) office directly to book their childcare place.  Therefore, please call our 

office between 9am-3pm or email either of our school office email addresses to book places for your 

child(ren). 

Dumfries and Galloway College Applications 
We have been told that Dumfries and Galloway College intends to email pupils on Friday (April 3rd) 
to say whether or not they have been successful with their applications. Once pupils have heard, 
could they email the school office (email address above) to let us know the course they have applied 
for, whether or not they have been accepted, and any conditions (e.g. grades required to be 
accepted on to the course). This is important so that school staff can assist pupils with their next 
steps if they have been unsuccessful. 

Here is the school management rota for the remainder of this week and next week: 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

w/c 
30/03/20 
Lead 

A Meredith K Bryden J Blair   R Fulton B Graham 

Reserve K Bryden R Fulton J Carter B Graham J Carter 

w/c 
06/01/20      
Lead 

K Bryden 
 

R Fulton 
 

J Blair B Graham J Carter 

 

Reserve A Meredith K Bryden J Carter   R Fulton B Graham 

 

mailto:gw08officewallace@ea.dumgal.sch.uk
https://whplearning.wordpress.com/
https://wallacehalllearninghub.wordpress.com/
https://www.nhsinform.scot/


Managers can be contacted via the school office between 9am-3pm.  However, we would 

like to encourage everyone to contact us via the school email addresses, as above, as a first 

option.  These will be monitored throughout the day. 

 


